Church of Saint Philip Nen
Department of Religious Education
3025 Grand Concourse
Bronx, New York 10468
(718) 733- 3200

October 17,2017

To Whom 1t May Concern,

I'am pleased to write this letter of recommendation, without any reservation or hesitation, For Mr.
Brandon Morel. I have come to Know Mr. Morel for the past ten years through his involvement in a youth
retreat at the Church of Our Lady of Refuge. I feel that [ am qualified to bear testimonial with
respect to his abilities and accomplishment both professionally and personally.

Mf. Motel has demonstrated a profound and deep-rooted commitment to the people and well-
bfflng of our parish, his parish, or any parish he offers to help. He gives far more of his time to
his program and to the parish than he is compensated for. He is very attentive to details and has
excellent administrative skills. Having lived all of his life in the Bronx, and as a youth having
been very active at our neighboring parish, he brings a unique set of skills to his program.

Understanding the local culture so very well, he is able to communicate clearly and firmly with
both students and parents and so enjoys their respect. He works closely with our youth ministry
program, Confirmation retreat, Communion retreat, and Youth events. He attends all teams
meeting with such respect and devotion. Out of that he has succeeded in engaging a large
number of high school students in helping them develop a personal relationship with Christ.

[ cannot recommend Brandon more highly for your consideration. If there is any questions or
concerns, please call me at 718-733-3200.
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